
 

 

Monday 8th February 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
URGENT - Remote Learning for All Students - Monday February the 8th 2021. 
 
Due to an amber weather warning for Derby, and the surrounding areas, the City of Derby Academy will be 
closed to staff and students today.  This is to protect all members of the community. 
 
Students are learning remotely during Lockdown and this will continue as normal today. However, the students 
who have been attending CODA for our critical worker and vulnerable children provision, will have to learn 
remotely as well. 
 
The forecast over the next few days has weather warnings for our locality, so I will review whether our school 
will re-open for our critical worker and vulnerable children provision on Tuesday the 9th February.   Please look 
out for further announcements.  
 
Staff and students who would have received a Lateral Flow Test tomorrow will be able to get a test completed 
when we re-open. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr P Smith 
Headteacher 
 


